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#35-2017 

 
Mandy Berardinelli moved and Elaine Grant seconded the motion that the Board 
consolidate and approve the following items: 
 
1. Accept the resignation of Rebecca Kresen as teacher effective August 16, 2017. 
 
2. Accept the resignation of Rebecca Kresen as Marching Band Director effective  

July 7, 2017.  
 
3. Approve the appointment of the following individuals for supplemental  

contracts per salary schedule in the type of position listed for the 2017-2018 
school year pending proper certification, clear BCI and FBI checks and drug 
screen if required: 

 
  ​Year/Step  Amount 

Andrew Stamp Marching Band Director        0 / 0 $1,717.00 
 

Ayes: Mandy Berardinelli, Elaine Grant, Melissa Roubic 
Nays: 
Abstain:  

 
 
All were in favor of adjourning the meeting at 7:04 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________ ________________________________ 
Melissa Roubic, Board President Samantha Pochedly, Treasurer 


